
   

 

 

 
 
Monday, June 15, 2015 
  
 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Board File No. EB-2015-0043 

Rate Design for Electricity Commercial and Industrial Customers 
Request to Participate 

 
 
The Ontario Energy Board issued a letter to all interested parties on May 28, 2015 indicating its 

intention to initiate a consultation process for the Rate Design for Electricity Commercial and Industrial 

Customers. In response to the letter to stakeholders, North Bay Hydro Distribution Ltd. is notifying the 

Board of its intent to participate in the above noted proceeding.  

All correspondence related to this consultation should be addressed to: 

Melissa Casson, CPA, CGA 
Regulatory Manager 
North Bay Hydro 
74 Commerce Crescent 
North Bay, ON P1A 0B4 
Telephone: 705-474-8100 xt: 300 
Email: mcasson@northbayhydro.com 
 
 

Yours truly, 

 

Original Signed By 

 

Melissa Casson, CPA, CGA 
Regulatory Manager 
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